
June 21, 2023 

Notice of Website Restoration 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support. 

 

Due to a system failure of an external server under our contract, our website has been 

inaccessible from the evening of June 12, 2023, until the evening of June 20, 2023. However, 

we are pleased to inform you that the website has been restored as of June 21, 2023, and 

can be accessed as usual. 

 

If you contacted us during the aforementioned period and did not receive a response, we 

sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused. We kindly request that you contact us 

again. 

 

We deeply apologize for any inconvenience caused to our valued customers. We assure you 

that we will take all necessary measures to prevent such incidents in the future. We 

sincerely appreciate your continues support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VIGteQnos Co., Ltd. 


